Lion's-Roar
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Class Attendance This Week
Carr-Knudson - 3/3

Christensen - 2/28, 3/2 well hel IO,
Crawford - 2/28, 3/1, 3/2, 3/3

Hambro - Better luck next week.

Lafayette/Sanders - 3/2

O'Hara - Better luck next week.
Sinclair - 2/28, 3/2, 3/3
Trifa- 3/1,3/2,3/4

Congratulations to the Green Ticket Winners this week! Keep up the good work!!
TK-K (Hambro)-Rilee W.

1st (Christensen) - Lucy W.

2nd (Carr-Knudson) - Cayden M.

3rd (O’Hara) - Mireya P.

4th (Sinclair) - Brandon P.

5th (Crawford) -Josh F.

6th (Trifa) - Better luck next week.

7th/8th (LaFayette/Sanders) -Raymond G.

Yearbooks

Yearbooks are now on sale! Get your yearbook while supplies last for $25 until April 7th. You can send
cash or check (payable to HELUS) in the envelopes sent home this week. If you would rather pay online
please visit http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/ use school code 901873. You have
the option online to add a message to your loved one in the yearbook for an additional $5 until April 7th.
A flyer went home with more details on how to purchase online. If supplies last, yearbooks will increase
to $27 after April 7th so get yours now.

Sub Custodian & Sub Playground/Cafeteria Supervisor. Apply Now!

Substitute Custodian applications accepted until filled, https://helus.org/employment

Substitute Playground/Cafeteria Supervisor, applications accepted until filled, https://helus.org/employment
Substitute Teachers, applications accepted until filled. https://helus.org/employment

CovID -19

On March 12, the universal masking requirement of K-12 Schools and Childcare settings will terminate.
Both CDPH and LA County Public Health continue to strongly recommend that individuals in these
settings continue to mask while indoors until transmission rates are much lower. Students and adults
may wear a mask at HELUS but are not required to wear a mask starting Monday, March 14, 2022.
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PTA News

PTA Executive Board elections will be held at our Association Meeting on March 17th. If you are
interested in Joining the PTA board please email The PTA President, Rosalyn Skelton at
heluspta@gmail.com. The Meeting will be held Via zoom at 6pm.

See’s Candy! PTA See’s Candy Fundraiser now until March 18th . Your child should have been sent home
with an order form. If you need another form or have questions, contact heluspta@gmail.com

Dippin Dots! PTA will be selling Dippin Dots at lunch recess on the 1st and 3rd Fridays of the month.
$4.00 each

Planning Ahead...

March 7-18 - See’s Candy PTA Fundraiser
March 8-9 - Min. Day. 1:00 Dismissal, Select Parent Conferences
March 8 - Board Meeting

March 11 - 7th&8th Grade Field Trip to Quartz Hill HS

March 13 - Daylight Savings, Time Change
March 14 - School Site Council

March 14 - Special Board Meeting

March 17 - PTA Elections & Meeting via
zoom 6pm

GMERN'S
Marph 21-25 - No School, Spring Break ! r
April 1 Sping Photos. Liftouch HISTORY MONTH

April 8 - Report Cards Issued 9 o o
P P Honoring the contributions of women
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